Memory Closet Ninie Hammon
Getting the books Memory Closet Ninie Hammon now is not type of challenging means. You could not unaccompanied going
subsequently ebook stock or library or borrowing from your contacts to right to use them. This is an extremely simple
means to specifically acquire lead by on-line. This online broadcast Memory Closet Ninie Hammon can be one of the
options to accompany you once having other time.
It will not waste your time. recognize me, the e-book will no question circulate you additional concern to read. Just
invest little grow old to right of entry this on-line message Memory Closet Ninie Hammon as capably as review them
wherever you are now.

Blue Tears Ninie Hammon 2020-04-21 From Ninie Hammon, the sorceress of psychological suspense comes the next impossible
to put down entry in her thrilling Through The Canvas series. Bailey Donahue's past just caught up with her ... After
two long years in the Witness Protection Program, hiding from the man who murdered her husband, Bailey spots him in the
background of a photo. From her own birthday. In the tiny town of Shadow Rock. There's no doubt about it, it's
definitely him: Sergie Mikhailov. Will Bailey finally get to testify against him and put him away forever? Can she
return to her old life and her daughter at last? Before Bailey even gets the chance to try, she paints another psychic
portrait, this one showing the image of her younger sister, Maria, lost to a wall of flames. Another loved one, dead.
Then Mikhailov kidnaps Maria, Bailey knows she has to save her. Along with T.J., Dobbs, and Brice, Bailey races against
time to find Maria before the portrait -- and Bailey's worst nightmare -- comes true. ????? "Ninie Hammon has made my
quarantine less painful with this fantastic book. The plot grabs you from the beginning and never lets go. The
characters are real, members of your family, including the wondrous dog." -- Jacqueline M. Jones ????? "The thrills are
non-stop, the drama completely engaging and the characters are like people I have known for years. Ninie Hammon is an
absolutely brilliant storyteller, one I always look forward to reading. Her books drew me into the life of the story and
held me there until the very last word. This book, this series and every book written by this author - not to be
missed!!" -- Sharon B ????? "Ninie, not once in all my years have I had to get out of bed in the wee hours--since I
couldn't stop reading Blue Tears even at 1:00 a.m.--and take a blasted Xanex!! Once we were close to the Beast I
realized I was actually having an anxiety attack, a huge anxiety attack." -- Kate Hickey ????? "This book is the best of
the series. Of course I always think that about this authors books. It was hard to put down but I didn't want to finish
it because then it would be over. I've read all her books and loved each one." -- Vikki ????? "I have enjoyed Ninie
Hammon's books for several years now, but I think this one out did them all! It contains all the characteristics of her
previous books, but steps everything up a notch or two." -- SML Grandma Blue Tears is the fourth book in Ninie Hammon's
new series, Through the Canvas: A riveting psychological thriller series about an ordinary woman ripped from her life,
and drawn into the darkest of tales by mysterious forces she can't explain. Start reading Through The Canvas today, and
fall in love with another Ninie Hammon story that you'll never want to end.
Typin’ ‘Bout My Generation Ninie Hammon 2019-09-20 There is a storyteller in you. She doesn't care how old you are. She
doesn't care if you're retired, semi-retired, nearing retirement or just over it. She doesn't care if you used to be a
repairman, or an accountant, or a rodeo clown. She doesn't care how sure you are that it's too late to start something
new. There is a storyteller in you. And it's time you started listening. My name is Ninie Hammon and I'm 72 years old.
(If you say 72 years young, I will reach out from this page and punch you in the face.) I started writing my first book
when I was 58. Too late? Nonsense. In fact, it was the perfect time to start writing. In this short little book, I'll do
my best to show you that ... - Retirement is the perfect time to start writing. - Expendable time is the most valuable
time there is. - Technology sucks, but it also doesn't matter. - Readers matter even more than you think. - Community is
the secret sauce on everything. - Doing the thing is the most important thing. And so much more. Or maybe just those
things. But also stories! And tangents. So many tangents. And references only you will get. There's even something in
here for *gasp* people that aren't 72 yet. Or 52. Or even 32. It's time to stop thinking about who you were before and
consider who you can be right now. It's time to become a storyteller.
The Memory Closet Ninie Hammon 2014-06-07 From Ninie Hammon, the sorceress of psychological suspense comes The Memory
Closet, an amnesiac nightmare that will keep you reading through the night with the all lights on. Each memory could be
her last… When Anne Mitchell was 11, a horrific accident took the life of her little sister—and every one of Anne’s
childhood memories went with her. For 25 years, people have told her that losing memories is normal. Trauma will do that
to a young girl. But Anne knows it is a lie. Dark, fractured memories lurk in the shadows of her mind like monsters.
They glide past her mirror in the morning and dance in the reflection of her wine glass at night. Anne has had enough.
She is going home to face her demons. But in a small town and a small house infected by unspeakable evil, Anne is about
to learn that some memories don’t give up their secrets so easily. Some memories can’t be bargained with or cajoled or
brought to heel. Some memories will drive you to the edge of sanity. Some memories will kill you. Fans of Dean Koontz
and Stephen King looking for a dark, gripping psychological thriller, with a final twist that will put their jaw on the
floor, will love The Memory Closet.
Gold Promise Ninie Hammon 2020-03-24 From Ninie Hammon, the sorceress of psychological suspense comes the next
installment in her thrilling new Through The Canvas series you won't be able to put down. Bailey Donahue has finally
found a new normal... After leaving her life, her daughter, and everything she has ever known behind to assume a new
identity in a bid to stay hidden and alive, she now has three friends and a loyal apricot-colored golden doodle, Sparky,
to call her own. She hasn't suffered through a psychic vision or picked up a paintbrush in months. That is, until she
wakes up on the floor one morning with paintbrushes in her hands and a new terrifying painting on the easel. A teenage
girl with a ruined face, and hands wrapped around her neck. Bailey's "gift", the ability to paint things that haven't
happened yet, has struck again. As Bailey's visions become strange and confused she struggles to hold on to her own
sanity while, with the help of T.J., Dobbs and Brice, racing to find the mysterious girl and prevent her murder. But as
the truth begins to reveal itself, they uncover a darker, bigger conspiracy than they could have imagined, racing right
back at them. Can Bailey uncover the truth and save the girl without finding herself in the hands of the same dark
enemy? Discover what thousands of Ninie’s readers already know about her unforgettable five-star work: ????? "Once
again, Ms. Hammon has written a book that pulls you right in and makes you feel as if you're right there living it! Your
heart pounds, your knuckles turn white, and you just can't put it down!" -- Reba ????? "I've read most of Ninie Hammon's
books, and they have had their scary moments, but this one truly terrified me. More than demons from below, more than
crawly creatures, more than shape-shifters, these are the most frightening monsters of all." -- Kate Hickey ????? "As
with all of Ninie's books, they are so descriptive that you feel yourself become part of the world she creates. If you

are claustrophobic, like I am, you may feel anxious, short of breath, and feel the need for medical intervention. Don't
say I didn't warn you..." -- May Knott ????? "Deeply disturbing, exhilarating, fierce, haunting, unpredictable, worthy
of my time... these are just a few of the words that to me describe Gold Promise." -- Phyllis W ????? "Hooked Again!! My
heart pounded nearly out of my chest from the first chapter and continued throughout the rest of the book. I was almost
gasping for air several times. This is a must-read, a mesmerizing story written in an exceptionally brilliant way. Ninie
Hammon has done it again!!" -- Cora A. Myers Gold Promise is the third book in Ninie Hammon's new series, Through the
Canvas: A riveting psychological thriller series about an ordinary woman ripped from her life, and drawn into dark and
thrilling tales by mysterious forces she can't explain. Get the whole Through The Canvas series today and start a
reading journey you won't want to end!
Scientific American 1879
The Changed Avery Blake 2021-12-07 SciFi aficionado, Avery Blake, and sorceress of suspense, Ninie Hammon, team up to
bring you The Changed. This is the second book in The Taken Saga, a terrifying tale of alien invasion told from the
perspective of three very special young people. In the last moment of their captivity on board the alien ship, Star,
Noah, and Paco are made separate offers: they will be returned to earth, but they each must abandon the other two. Star
and Noah refuse outright, but Paco … Does he believe the other two have already betrayed and abandoned him? When the
three are returned to the places they were abducted from, their ability to read minds begins to fade, but Paco struggles
to hold on, trying to use his newfound mental power to dominate the prison inmates and get revenge on Spade. But is he
damaging his own brain every time he wields his power? Star and her grandfather attempt a perilous journey from New
Mexico to Kentucky to find Noah because Star can’t stand being separated from him— but they are kidnapped and turned
into slave labor for a warlord. There’s something special about Star now and when she is threatened, the other captives
rise up to defend her. Are they strong enough to beat the kidnappers? A few days after Noah is returned to Kentucky, an
alien shuttle crashes near his hometown. The Astrals are injured and then attacked by a truck full of drunk humans. The
Astrals retaliate, destroy the town and the survivors regroup in a monastery. A gang of outlaws attacks the monastery to
steal their supplies. They have taken Noah hostage — will they actually hang him from the archway out front unless the
survivors surrender? Noah cries out to Star telepathically for help. She’s coming, trying to get there with an army …
but will she get there in time? The Changed is the second book in the new alien invasion series, The Taken Saga, by
Avery Blake and Ninie Hammon. Get The Changed and continue your new favorite science fiction series today!
Blowin' Up A Storm Ninie Hammon 2022-02-21 Family loyalties, deadly feuds, and international drug wars are brought to
life in Ninie Hammon’s new intergenerational tale inspired by the story of the Cornbread Mafia in rural Kentucky. Nobody
knows what started the feud between the Hannackers and the McCluskys, but they’ve been enemies for generations. Now that
the cash crop of choice for both is marijuana, the stakes have risen – and Riley Hannacker joins other Vietnam vets from
Callison County to form a marijuana-growing co-op called the Cornbread Mafia. But Jackson McClusky harbors a dark secret
from the war. It was he, and not the Cong, who fired that rocket into a bunker, killing and maiming his buddies. When
Riley begins to remember what happened, Jackson sets out to kill them all. It’s not just Jackson plotting their deaths.
They outsmarted Kentucky State Police Detective Booth Graham — now he is out for blood. And a competing Colombian drug
cartel is sending a hit squad to wipe out the whole Cornbread Mafia in a hail of gunfire. Will the death plots by the
McCluskys and the law succeed? Can they survive the cartel’s attack? And can they pull off an elaborate ruse to prevent
future bloodshed by convincing all the South Americans that a handful of former soldiers is really an army of ruthless,
blood-thirsty hillbillies? Will the other drug cartels buy the hoax? Will they believe the Cornbread Mafia really is the
meanest dog in the junkyard? Blowin’ Up A Storm is the second book in Ninie Hammon’s new Cornbread Mafia series, a
fictional story inspired by the real Cornbread Mafia that sprang up in picturesque Marion County, Kentucky, and grew
into the largest illegal marijuana-growing operation in U.S. history.
Fire In The Hole Ninie Hammon 2021-10-25 Family loyalties and deadly feuds are brought to life in Ninie Hammon’s new
intergenerational romp through the history of The Cornbread Mafia in rural Kentucky. Nobody remembers anymore who
started the generations-old feud between the two families of moonshiners and bootleggers. But in 1933 a carload of
McCluskys ambushed a carload of Hannackers and six people died. The families would have turned the Kentucky hills
scarlet with Hannacker and McClusky blood if four women hadn’t ended the war before it began. Their “Crow’s Pledge”
stopped the killing, but the hatred lived on. When the county’s National Guard unit is called up thirty-five years
later, the Hannackers and McCluskys take their feud to Vietnam with them. It's possible that some of the soldiers who
came home in black body bags weren’t killed by the Viet Cong. After discovering marijuana during the war, both families
are determined to grow it in the States, setting them at odds again. But there’s no Crow’s Pledge to stop the bloodshed
this time. Fire In The Hole is the first book in Ninie Hammon's new Cornbread Mafia series, a fictionalized retelling of
the real Cornbread Mafia that sprung up in picturesque Marion County, Kentucky, and grew into the largest illegal
marijuana-growing operation in U.S. history.
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The Reckoning Ninie Hammon 2017-02-23 Sorceress of psychological suspense, Ninie Hammon, brings you the third book in
The Knowing Saga, a sprawling tale of spiritual warfare that spans a quarter of a century. If you crave sleep-with-thelights-on suspense coupled with characters so true they'll feel like family then, The Reckoning is right up your alley.
Ordinary people. A demon from hell. The final showdown... In the summer of 1985, Daniel Burke, Becca Hawkins, and Jack
Carpenter confronted a demon prince, an efreet, and somehow drove it back to hell. They were twelve years old. Twentysix years later, the efreet returns and sends superhuman assassins to kill the now-adult “Three Muskateers” before they
can challenge him again. Reconnecting for the first time in a quarter of a century, the childhood friends piece together
fragmentary memories of that long-ago summer as they fight desperately to stay alive—and to stop the voracious quest for
power of the man possessed by the efreet, Chapman Whitworth, Now comes the final confrontation. The only thing that
stands between Whitworth and the presidency of the United States is a rag-tag group of ordinary people--Daniel, Becca,
Jack, and their friends. This time, they have to go after the demon, not the man—and it doesn’t matter that none of them
remembers how they defeated it the first time. They have to find the monster--hidden in a labyrinth of dark caves
protected by legions of poisonous spiders and snakes. And they have to stand together against it. If any one of them
breaks, they all will die. It has come down to this—one last chance. It’s time for the reckoning. The Knowing began the
tale. The Deceiving expanded it. Now, The Reckoning delivers a heart-pounding continuation with a riveting account of
the battle against an evil as old as the skeleton of the universe. ????? "Simply phenomenal. It's hard to nail the
conclusion to a trilogy in a satisfying manner, but Ninie really knocked it out of the park." -- Steve Bochte ?????
"What a ripping finale to the trilogy!! The author's wild imagination, coupled with brilliant word skills and dazzling
descriptive abilities, present this work as a reading experience - not just a book. Suspense, action, horror, intrigue it's all there, along with beautifully balanced and subtle humour when the occasion calls for it." -- M. Dusrston ?????
"There are times during the reading of the book that I was so caught up in the story that I reacted physically with
racing heart and sweating palms. At other times I consciously breathed a sigh of relief and appreciated the calm. It's
possible to read any of the three books in this set alone and follow the story line. But don't cheat yourself, read The

Knowing and The Deceiving before you jump off into The Reckoning. You won't regret it!" -- Phyllis W. ????? "LOVED
IT....Again Ninie has not let me down. Before I read book 3 I re-read the first two again. I was expecting to rush thru
those because of knowing what happened, NOT. I enjoyed reading them again and picked up some points I didn't see the
first time. If you have not tried this author, you really must. Most of her books I would give 10 stars if I could. You
rock Ninie!!!" -- D. Price ????? "This book is fairly fast paced which makes it hard to put down. The fact that the
action keeps you turning pages, sometimes does cause me to get less sleep. Then when I finally read the last page, I am
sorry that I read so quickly and that it is already over." -- Kaye If you like fast-paced action, gut-tying thrills and
themes that will challenge everything you believe about yourself, life and reality, about good and evil and the whole
nature of the universe—The Reckoning is the book for you.
The Last Safe Place Ninie Hammon 2014-06-07 Sorceress of psychological suspense, Ninie Hammon brings you The Last Safe
Place — a psychological roller-coaster ride of a book that you won’t want to put down before you hit the final page. Her
stalker. Her demon. Her creation... Gabriella thinks nothing of the dark creature she fashioned at the heart of her new
horror novel—until it turns up at a book signing. At first, she laughs off the deranged fan with the pretty face who
informs her that he is the true king of demons. But she doesn't laugh long. Soon enough, Gabriella is in a desperate
race to save her family from a stalker with limitless resources and a zealot's resolve to fulfill the promise of her
book, right down to its gruesome conclusion. Her only refuge is an old family hideaway high in the mountains. But the
cabin isn't the safe place she imagines. It harbors secrets of its own. Secrets at the heart of the evil pursuing her.
Secrets her family has long buried. Secrets she must unravel before all their lives collide in a final, apocalyptic
celebration of one man's madness. What readers are saying about The Last Safe Place: ????? “The suspense kept me turning
page after page--I sat up until 3 in the morning trying to devour the whole book, fell asleep with my Kindle in my lap
as I sat up in bed." -- Sheila LS ????? “I have a confession to make - I am totally enamored with Ninie Hammon. Don't
tell my wife, she wouldn't understand but anyone who has read her book(s) would. Anyone who has entered into the world
where Princess (5 Days In May) lives would get it; anyone who has felt the pain of Anne (The Memory Closet) would
understand and anyone who has walked in the footsteps of Gabriella (The Last Safe Place) knows what I'm talking about."
-- The Old Guy ????? “Realistic struggles combined with a touch of the supernatural make this a "read through the night"
book... I've never read books by this author before, but have now purchased two more of her books that are presently
awaiting my attention. Enjoy!" -- debbie ????? “Gripping from page one. The story grabs you and takes you on an
exhilarating thrill of a ride. The monster from the pages of fiction come to life to haunt the writer, by showing up in
her life and menacing her and her family... This is a book for the weekend, if you start it, you won't stop until you
finish it." -- Dubbia If you enjoy Dean Koontz and Stephen King, you'll love this riveting tale of growing terror that
will stay with you long after the shocking surprise ending.
Anne auf Green Gables Lucy M. Montgomery 2002
Black Sunshine Ninie Hammon 2011-10-01 After two decades of shame that drove him into a whiskey bottle and left him a
homeless, under-a-bridge drunk, Will Gribbins has come home to face his past. He and his best friend were the only two
survivors of the 1980 explosion that killed 27 Eastern Kentucky miners in the Harlan #7 Coal Mine and shattered
countless other lives in the close-knit little community of Aintree Hollow. But the two young men escaped the mine that
day with more than just their lives. Each carried the burden of a terrible secret about another tragedy that occurred
after the explosion. When Will finally returns for the first time in 20 years for the memorial service on the
anniversary of the disaster, he doesn't know his action has set in motion a chain of events that will threaten the lives
of another crew of miners digging coal in a mile-deep hole under Black Mountain. As he reconnects with Aintree
Hollow--with Granny Sparrow, whose grief has imprisoned her, JoJo, who carries a terrible secret of her own and Jamey, a
mentally handicapped boy who carves magical coal statutes--the suspense mounts. But Will doesn't see the danger. Or that
the mystery of the boy holds the key to it all. When the fate of innocent miners is again placed in Will's hands, can he
summon the courage he lacked two decades ago? Is he man enough to save them--even if it means he must do the thing he
fears most?
Blown Away Ninie Hammon 2021-02-09 The sorceress of psychological suspense is back with the sixth book in her highlyanticipated new Nowhere USA series. Ninie Hammon is at her career-best in Blown Away — a story that keeps you guessing
even as the secrets are revealed. Viola Tackett's oldest son plays a childish game with disastrous results. What might
have remained a personal tragedy, blossoms into a town-wide catastrophe when he lies to his mother about what happened.
Now Viola Tackett is hatching a diabolical plot to get revenge. Her plan endangers the life of every man, woman, and
child in Nowhere County. Meanwhile, the Reverend Duncan Norman believes he's figured out who murdered his daughter from
the clues in her diary, and he has no plans to turn the other cheek. When he goes in search of an eye for an eye, he's
not willing to hear that he might have the wrong guy. As the residents of Nowere County squabble among themselves and
kill each other, The Jabberwock keeps on silently picking them off one by one. Time is running out for everyone. Blown
Away is the sixth book in Ninie Hammon's new series, Nowhere, USA, a riveting psychological thriller about the residents
of a forgotten county that inexplicably sinks through reality to find itself in the middle of Nowhere. Fans of
Justified, Under The Dome, and LOST will find themselves right at home in Nowhere, USA.
Road To Nowhere Ninie Hammon 2021-04-06 The sorceress of psychological suspense, Ninie Hammon, is back with a new standalone novel in the world of her deeply unsettling Nowhere, USA series. Desperate to get her life back on track, Brianna
Haggarty has come home to Nower County to do one thing: make amends by building her grandmother a chicken coop to
replace the one she burned down as a pot-smoking teenager. But when she arrives, her grandmother is gone. There’s
absolutely nothing in her house — no furniture, not so much as a gum wrapper. The rest of the county’s residents have
vanished, too. Dawson McCade is running for his life, hunted by assassins who would do anything to keep him from
testifying. If he can just make it to the safe house in the mountains of Eastern Kentucky … But when he gets there,
nobody’s home. They’ve vanished, along with everyone else. Cade forms an alliance with Brianna. He’ll help build her
chicken house, she’ll keep him safe. And they'll both try to figure out what malevolent force could possibly snatch a
whole county of people off the face of the earth. Then the killers show up. Can they survive attacks by trained
assassins and find the vanished loved ones they've lost? ????? "I found this book captivating. I fell in love with the
two main characters – Brianna Haggarty and Dawson McCade. They form a strange alliance as they both face demons from the
past. I want to know more about these two young people and hope that Hammon brings them back in a sequel to this story.
I hope it’s not just wishful thinking." -- Bonsterblack ????? "I’m really glad I found this author. Since reading Road
to Nowhere I’ve picked up the rest of the series and The Last Safe Place, also great! This story was part Twilight Zone,
part Stephen King (but less ghoulish). I can just hear Rod Serling narrating. A real page turner." -- Sherie ?????
"Ninie has done it again!!! I fell in love with the characters Cade and Brianna from the first chapter. It just gets
better and better as you read page after page as well as heart pounding things happening. It was so hard to put down. I
absolutely hated the story to end. This is a book you don’t want to miss!! Write on Ninie can’t wait for your next book.
Don’t make us wait to long." -- Cora A Myers ????? "I love Ninie Hammons characters. They become like friends and
family. She has such a way with dialogue. I find myself laughing out loud." -- Lollipop Fans of Justified, Under The
Dome, and LOST will love settling down to spend some time in Nowhere USA.

Home Grown Ninie Hammon 2014-06-07 Kidnapping. Murder. Grass-roots justice. When her father is shot down on the street
in front of his office, college journalism professor Sarabeth Bingham abandons academia to take over the weekly
newspaper he left behind. She soon discovers marijuana-growing has corrupted the idyllic little Kentucky town where she
grew up. Just as selling booze during Prohibition built organized crime empires, the easy riches of dope-growing has
bred evil and greed like a fly breeds maggots. But when kidnapping and brutal murder rock the community, Sarabeth
declares war on the marijuana-growing industry in a blazing front-page editorial. Now, the growers have to shut her
up—fast, before she brings the feds down on them. And the meanest dog in the dope-growing junkyard knows just how to do
it. Home Grown is a fictional account of the real Cornbread Mafia that sprung up in picturesque Marion County, Kentucky,
and grew into the largest illegal marijuana-growing operation in U.S. history. Now, Ninie Hammon has turned that true
story into a run-away-train fictional tale with neck-snapping twists and turns, ever-tightening suspense, and an
unforgettable ending that will have you flipping pages long into the night.
American Journal of Education 1880 Vol. 25 is the report of the commissioner of education for 1880; v. 29, report for
1877.
Five Days In May Ninie Hammon 2014-06-10 From Ninie Hammon, the sorceress of supernatural suspense comes Five Days in
May, a tense, prophetic nightmare that will keep your eyes glued to the text through the very last page. Three members
of the McIntosh family are setting appointments with death: Friday, May 10, 1963. That's the day an F5 tornado will rip
across Oklahoma, obliterating everything in its path. Pastor Mac McIntosh lost his faith when his wife died — it's time
to end the charade. But when a mysterious inmate called Princess is set to be executed, he grudgingly agrees to meet
with her in her final days. Princess has watched Mac and his family for years, looking out through someone else's eyes.
She speaks to Mac's heart with insight and grace, while in her own heart she harbors a secret she's determined to carry
to her grave about the little sister she confessed to beheading 14 years ago. Princess knows the monster tornado is
coming. She calls it The Big Ugly and she pleads with Mac to run! But by then, it's too late. For all of them.
The Saved Avery Blake 2022-04-12 SciFi aficionado, Avery Blake, and sorceress of suspense, Ninie Hammon, team up to
bring you The Saved. This is the fourth book in The Taken Saga, a terrifying tale of alien invasion told from the
perspective of three very special young people. After the blind Apache girl, Star, predicts the aliens will wipe out
humanity by flooding the earth, the inhabitants of Zion Village seal themselves in the Matheson Caverns — fighting their
way through an army led by Paco, who tries to steal their hiding place. Even though food stores are low, once Paco is
defeated and left for dead, they start to hope they will survive … but their real battle for survival has only begun.
When people start disappearing, the survivors realize that other creatures have sought refuge in the caverns too –
cougars and wolves stalk stragglers from the group. Worse, they don’t know that Paco is still alive, using his gift of
mind control to turn the villagers against each other so he can seize control. When Paco’s mind breaks down, the people
he controls become mindless killing machines. Then there is the worst danger of all: four aliens have been sealed inside
the caves too. While the villagers hunt wild animals and defend themselves from Paco’s berserkers, Star and Noah must
lead a daring suicide mission to lure the aliens into the old mine and blow it up. Can these young heroes save the last
remnants of humanity without burying everyone alive … or drowning them by allowing the waters above to fill the caverns?
In a blockbuster conclusion to the four-book series, this small remnant of humanity makes its final stand. If they don’t
survive, the aliens win and the human race becomes extinct. The Saved is the fourth and final book in the new alien
invasion series, The Taken Saga, by Avery Blake and Ninie Hammon. Get The Saved and finish your new favorite science
fiction series today!
Nowhere People Ninie Hammon 2021-03-09 The sorceress of psychological suspense is back with the seventh and final book
in her new Nowhere USA series. Ninie Hammon is at her career-best in Nowhere People — a story that will make your skin
crawl. Viola Tackett plans a shoot-out at high noon where she will kill the town's residents one by one until someone
confesses to killing her daughter. But Sam, Charlie, and Malachi will have to miss all the "fun". They've combined clues
and come up with a plan of their own: to confront the Jabberwock deep in Fearsome Hollow and beat it at its own games.
Tensions are running high and what's left of Nowere County's living population is dropping like flies. Can Sam, Charlie,
and Malachi figure out how to get the Jabberwock to let the townspeople go before Viola kills them all? Nowhere People
is the final book in Ninie Hammon's new series, Nowhere USA, a riveting psychological thriller about the residents of a
forgotten county that inexplicably sinks through reality to find itself in the middle of Nowhere. Fans of Justified,
Under The Dome, and LOST will find themselves right at home in Nowhere USA.
Mad Dog Ninie Hammon 2020-10-06 The sorceress of psychological suspense is back with the second book in her highlyanticipated new Nowhere USA series. Ninie Hammon is at her career-best in Mad Dog — a hair-raising tale that will make
you jump and whip your flashlight around at small sounds in the night. Rabies is a terrible way to die. When Nower
County veterinarian E.J. Hamilton rescues two little girls from the savage attack of a rabid Great Pyrenees, the beast
almost rips his leg off. But worse than the injury is the fact that without the vaccine, E.J. will die of rabies within
a week. Unfortunately, he can't get to the hospital because a shimmering mirage called the Jabberwock has locked
everyone inside the borders of the county. With E.J.’s rabies-clock ticking, childhood friends Charlie, Sam, and Malachi
are desperate to solve the mystery of the Jabberwock. Is it somehow connected to what happened to Gideon? Maybe it isn’t
just a ghost story that every man, woman, and child in that little town in Fearsome Hollow vanished into a mist one day
exactly one hundred years ago? The “vanishing” has started happening again — residents of Nower are disappearing and the
houses they lived in age a century overnight. If the Jabberwock is gobbling people up, how long before Nower becomes a
ghost town? Mad Dog is the second book in Ninie Hammon's new series, Nowhere, USA, a riveting psychological thriller
about the residents of a forgotten county that inexplicably sinks through reality to find itself in the middle of
Nowhere. Fans of Justified, Under The Dome, and LOST will find themselves right at home in Nowhere, USA.
Sohn dieses Landes Richard Wright 2019-04-15 Bigger Thomas, ein junger Schwarzer, fühlt sich gefangen in einem Leben in
Armut und Perspektivlosigkeit. Sein einziges Ventil ist Gewalt. Er war bereits in der Besserungsanstalt, ein weiteres
Vergehen würde für ihn Gefängnis bedeuten. Doch dann gibt der wohlhabende Mr Dalton dem jungen Mann eine Chance und
stellt ihn als Chauffeur an. Als Bigger die Tochter des Hauses spätnachts und betrunken auf ihr Zimmer bringt und ihre
blinde Mutter, von dem Lärm geweckt, den Raum betritt, versucht Bigger aus Angst vor falschen Verdächtigungen, das
Mädchen mit einem Kissen zum Schweigen zu bringen, und erstickt sie dabei. Davon überzeugt, dass man ihm Absicht
unterstellen wird, verstrickt er sich in Lügen und weitere Gewalt, bis er schließlich gefasst und des Mordes und der
Vergewaltigung angeklagt wird. Das ganze Land stellt sich gegen ihn, nur der Anwalt Max kämpft um Verständnis für
Biggers Taten. Der literarische Durchbruch von Richard Wright war gleichzeitig der erste Bestseller eines
afroamerikanischen Autors und liegt nun zum ersten Mal in vollständiger deutscher Übersetzung vor.
The Memorial History of Hartford County, Connecticut, 1633-1884 James Hammond Trumbull 1886
The Jabberwock Ninie Hammon 2020-09-08 The sorceress of psychological suspense is back with the first book in her
highly-anticipated new Nowhere, USA series. Ninie Hammon is at her career-best in The Jabberwock — a tale that will keep
you up all night turning pages. Nower County was never a hard place to leave. But now, leaving is impossible. When drunk
teenagers add letters to the Welcome to Nower County sign, making it Welcome to NoWherE County, nobody repaints it.
Because, Why bother? Everyone knows they live in the middle of nowhere. Children’s book author Charlie McClintock and

her three-year-old daughter, Merrie, return home to settle Charlie’s recently deceased mother’s affairs. It’s the first
time since high school graduation that she and childhood friends Sam Sheridan and Malachi Tackett have been reunited. A
beat of happiness before Charlie experiences an unexplainable disaster. A bizarre storm blows through the Appalachian
Mountains and literally wipes Nowhere County off the map. The outside world forgets the tiny town ever existed, and no
one can leave. Anyone who tries wakes up in the Dollar General Store parking lot with blinding headaches, gushing
nosebleeds, and no clue what happened to them. Locals name the shimmering mirage on the county line that imprisons them
the Jabberwock. Abby Clayton thinks it's Charlie’s pet. Desperate to bring her baby home from the hospital across county
lines, Abby is the only person who has dared to “ride the Jabberwock” more than once. She believes that it spoke to her.
Brain-damaged, barely able to walk from her injuries, Abby hatches a deranged plot to force Charlie to make the
Jabberwock set them free. Will Malachi manage to stop her and save Charlie and Merrie in time? And more importantly,
will Abby survive one last ride on the Jabberwock? The Jabberwock is the first book of Ninie Hammon's new series,
Nowhere, USA, a riveting psychological thriller about the residents of a forgotten county that inexplicably sinks
through reality to find itself in the middle of Nowhere. Fans of Justified, Under The Dome, and LOST will love settling
down to spend some time in Nowhere, USA.
The Hidden Avery Blake 2022-01-18 SciFi aficionado Avery Blake and sorceress of suspense Ninie Hammon team up to bring
you The Hidden. This is the third book in The Taken Saga, a terrifying tale of alien invasion told from the perspective
of three very special young people. The Flood is coming. Star has a vision that she paints on the gymnasium floor of the
Zion Village: a black starship shooting a beam of light at the polar ice caps, melting them and flooding the world. Papa
Eagle Feather claims that Star’s vision is the fulfillment of a prophecy about a child from the stars who will save her
people. With her warning, they’ve been given six days advance notice — six days to figure out how to survive the flood.
Can they build “Noah’s Ark” in less than a week? Noah says they don’t have to build anything — they already have an ark.
They can survive underground in the hundreds of miles of the labyrinthine tunnels and chambers of Matheson Caverns — but
they only have a few days to load three thousand people and supplies inside. Then Paco shows up from California with an
army to kill the Kentuckians and steal their refuge. As the battle between them rages, the flood shows up a day earlier
than they’d calculated. Now it’s a desperate race against time. Star, Noah, and Papa Eagle Feather must fight their way
through Paco and his armed killers, scrambling to get thousands of people underground as the water floods the valley
below the caverns and begins to rise up toward the only entrance. The Hidden is the third book in the new alien invasion
series, The Taken Saga, by Avery Blake and Ninie Hammon. Get The Hidden and continue your new favorite science fiction
series today!
The Knowing Ninie Hammon 2015-11-09 Sorceress of psychological suspense, Ninie Hammon, brings you the first book in The
Knowing Saga, a sprawling tale of spiritual warfare that spans a quarter of a century. If you crave sleep-with-thelights-on suspense coupled with characters so true they'll feel like family, The Knowing will open a world you won't
want to believe is real. But it is. It starts with a school shooting... It ends with the return of an evil as ancient as
the bones of the universe. When the hot call comes over the radio: “Code Red! Active shooter at Carlisle Elementary
School,” Police Sergeant Jack Carpenter has only one job: find the gunman; take him out. Carpenter rushes into the
school, fully armed and focused on cold, hard reality. But what happens to him there shatters the world as he knew it.
And in the next three days, everything Jack Carpenter believes about himself, about reality, about good and evil and the
whole nature of the universe will be challenged. Can it possibly be true—seriously?—that invisible demons prowl among
us? That a winged creature more horrifying than any Hollywood-animated, computer-generated, mechanical unreality, exist?
And that the single-minded mission of the beast—a creation of absolute, soul-less evil—is to kill Jack Carpenter? That’s
crazy! Fairy-tale-science-fiction-horror-movie-bogeyman crap! Bottom line: it flat-out cannot possibly be true. But it
is. Award-winning journalist and suspense author Ninie Hammon has created a terrifyingly real world where the people
fighting to defeat invisible monsters from the bowels of hell are folks you might bump carts with in the grocery store.
People so ordinary, in fact, that when the unexplainable rips apart their lives, when demons destroy their reputations
and attack their children, you begin to wonder if the same thing could happen to you, too. ????? "The story arc grabbed
a hold of me and did not let go till the end. Well, actually, it has not let go 'cause I am ready to pick up the next
book and pick up where this one left off." -- Leah SP ????? "It's good vs. evil in the vein of Stephen King's The Stand.
People are doing their normal thing - good, bad or indifferent - and all of a sudden it goes sideways. There were
characters I cheered for, cried for, held my breath for - and some I was trying to think up ways to help get rid of." -Renee Alice ????? "The book itself is kind of a cross between King's "It" and his "The Stand" but with Ninie's special
touch. She has a way of drawing the reader into her world, making them a part of the story. She makes you feel as though
you really know the people she creates. They come alive on the page for me with a reality that few authors can
match...and yes, I'm including the "Main-Stream/New York Times Best Seller Author List"!" -- The Old Guy ????? "This
book is as good or better than many of Stephen King's books. Ms Hammon has excelled with a dark supernatural story, that
grows in intensity from the first page and is wrapped up by the last page. " -- Kotuku ????? "The Knowing" currently
resides in the Top Ten in the last ten years I have read right alongside such books as "Unbroken" and "The Jakarta
Pandemic". This book is one I have already strongly suggested my closest friends queue for their next read or… stop the
boring book they are currently reading and replace it immediately with "The Knowing"! -- Dr. Thomas C. Mohler If you
enjoy a fast-paced, suspense-filled story so gripping you’ll decide the dirty dishes aren't going anywhere and the car
will survive one more day without an oil change, The Knowing is the book for you.
Home Grown Ninie Hammon 2010-09-01 When Sarabeth Bingham's father is murdered, she leaves the LA Times to take over his
weekly newspaper in central Kentucky and discovers that marijuana growing has corrupted the idyllic little community
where she grew up. The Christian sheriff can't get a marijuana conviction because the county's jury pool is tainted. Her
cousin grows weed and has lost his daughter to the world of drugs. After three children find dope money in an abandoned
building and the dopers kidnap them to get it back, Sarabeth heeds the words on a plaque above her father's desk: Don't
mess with a man who buys ink by the barrel. The next issue of the newspaper carries a front-page editorial designed to
move its readers to action. The newspaper has declared war on dope, and the growers have to shut Sarabeth up -- and
dopers fight dirty.
Red Web Ninie Hammon 2020-02-25 From Ninie Hammon, the sorceress of psychological suspense comes the next installment
in her thrilling new Through The Canvas series you won't be able to put down. To save the missing children, Bailey
Donahue must first untangle the web of secrets... A boy disappears from an elementary school playground in the sleepy
town of Shadow Rock, West Virginia. As the local sheriff hunts for the missing child, two more children disappear and
Bailey Donahue knows she must step in to help. She turns to her "gift", the ability to paint scenes of mysterious crimes
and events that haven't happened ... yet. But the picture she paints is of the wrong child, a girl, who doesn't match
the description of anyone in town. Bailey teams up again with T.J. and Dobbs to find the girl in the painting and
discover the connection to the kidnapped children. But the tangled web of secrets surrounding the little girl leads to
an incredible discovery that’s darker and more deadly than any of them could have imagined. Will they be able to save
the children in time? Or will they become victims themselves? Discover what thousands of Ninie’s readers already know
about her unforgettable five-star work: ????? "I really liked the first book in this series and loved the characters but

this one really blew me away! The Red Web is much creepier and more disturbing in its own way than Black Water which was
creepy enough. I loved it." -- Peanuts ????? "I really dislike spiders... had to work on encouraging myself to remember
it is words on paper painting a mental picture, that they weren’t real. I do like the repeat characters in this series.
And this second book in the series is a real twister... just could not quit reading, it hooked me!" -- Silverdragonfly
????? "I'm NOT afraid of spiders, but this book definitely gave me the creepy crawlies!! Ninie Hammon you just keep
sliding in next to Stephen King on my best author list!!! Simply thrilling, do many twists and turns! Loving it, please
keep going!!!!" -- fgdpps ?????"While I don't consider myself to have arachnophobia, Red Web definitely will make your
skin crawl. Ninie did a great job on book 2 of Through the Canvas, with plenty of twists and turns to keep you reading.
Great job, can't wait for the next book!" -- TWalker ?????"It was kind of “where in the brain of that sweet lady did
this dark dark story come from ??!!” and kind of I want to stop reading this but I CAN’T, and days later I’m still
thinking about it. Which makes it one of the most unexpected horror stories I’ve ever read, and I want MORE." -- Denise
Stewart Holterman Red Web is the second book of Ninie Hammon's new series, Through The Canvas: A riveting psychological
thriller series about an ordinary woman ripped from her life, and drawn into dark and thrilling tales by mysterious
forces she can't explain. Get the whole Through The Canvas series today and start a reading journey you won't want to
end!
Charles Hammond and Academy Life Elbridge Smith 1880
Meine wunderbare Frau Samantha Downing 2019-09-23 Unsere Geschichte ist wie die von vielen anderen. Ich bin einer
wunderbaren Frau begegnet. Wir haben Kinder bekommen und sind in die Vorstadt gezogen. Wir haben uns von unseren größten
Träumen und unseren dunkelsten Abgründen erzählt. Und dann ist uns langweilig geworden. Wir sehen aus wie ein ganz
normales Paar. Wir sind die netten Nachbarn, zu denen die Kinder zum Spielen kommen und die man gerne zum Essen einlädt.
Aber wir haben ein Geheimnis, um unsere Ehe lebendig zu halten. Eine ganz besondere Vorliebe. Eine, die uns die Macht
gibt, über Leben und Tod zu entscheiden ...
Engineering Review 1910
Leude Jan Cönig 2020-12-07
Wie ein einziger Tag Nicholas Sparks 2013-03-25 Allie und Noah sind siebzehn und verlieben sich auf den ersten Blick
ineinander. Doch nach einem wunderschönen gemeinsamen Sommer muss Allie mit ihrer Familie den verträumten Urlaubsort
verlassen. Vierzehn Jahre lang hört Noah nichts mehr von ihr. Dann steht Allie plötzlich wieder vor ihm: Sie ist
mittlerweile verlobt, doch vor der Hochzeit will sie noch einmal den Mann sehen, den sie nie vergessen konnte ...
Jubiläumsausgabe mit persönlichem Vorwort des Autors, wunderschönem Lesezeichen und Zusatzcontent
The Deceiving Ninie Hammon 2016-06-22 Sorceress of psychological suspense, Ninie Hammon, brings you the second book in
The Knowing Saga, a sprawling tale of spiritual warfare that spans a quarter of a century. If you crave sleep-with-thelights-on suspense coupled with characters so real they'll feel like family, then you'll love The Deceiving. The monster
demon is BACK! ...and he’s had twenty-six years to plot his revenge. Defeated in 1985 by three twelve-year-olds, the
efreet returns to kill them. In The Knowing, he sent five demon-possessed men to murder Jack Carpenter, Becca Hawkins,
and Daniel Burke—the now-adult twelve-year-olds whose memories of that childhood summer when they battled a monster have
been erased. The three escape and survive—only to discover that the man possessed by the efreet has been nominated to
fill a vacancy on the United States Supreme Court. Now the efreet has changed his tactics. He’s no longer trying to kill
them. Instead, he totally devastates their lives. And he has other plans, too, unspeakable plans, uglier than any of
them could possibly imagine. Award-winning journalist and author Ninie Hammon has created a terrifyingly real world
where the people fighting to defeat invisible monsters from the bowels of hell are folks you might bump carts with in
the grocery store. People so ordinary, in fact, that when the unexplainable rips apart their lives, when demons destroy
their reputations and attack their children, you begin to wonder if the same thing could happen to you, too. ????? "Once
again, Ninie proves she has what it takes to stand toe to toe with the "big boys" and tell a spell binding story of good
versus evil. Think there's no such thing as ultimate evil..think again." -- Pembina ????? "Ninie, you broke the mold.
This 2nd book in your trilogy outdid your first and I loved The Knowing. The Deceiving is like reading 2 stories in one.
I started reading it and I was right back into the story from the start." -- D.A. Stephens ????? "I thought (The
Knowing), book 1 in the series was a heart pounding read. I loved it, but let me be clear. Book 2, (The Deceiving) is so
intense that I couldn't relax while I was reading." -- Judith Blevins ????? "The most disappointing thing about Ninie's
most recent book, The Deceiving, is that it came to an end!" -- CindyS ????? "The thing I always loved about Stephen
King books was that he'd take a simple situation and all of a sudden you were somewhere in the middle of a mess that
made you wonder how you got there. Ninie Hammon's books are like that." -- Renee Alice If you enjoy a fast-paced, chillsfilled story so gripping you’ll decide the dirty dishes aren't going anywhere and the car will survive one more day
without an oil change, The Deceiving is the book for you.
Trapped Ninie Hammon 2020-11-10 The sorceress of psychological suspense is back with the first book in her highlyanticipated new Nowhere, USA series. Ninie Hammon is at her career-best in Trapped — a story that will have you sleeping
with the lights on. Stuart McClintock comes to Nowhere County looking for his wife, Charlie, and their daughter, but
when he gets to her mother's house it's is empty—no people or furniture only what's on the walls. In frustration, Stuart
writes on the blackboard on the wall in the kitchen: "Where Are You?" Slowly, words scrawl back to him: "I'm trapped. It
won't let me go." Inside the Jabberwock, Charlie saw his words and responded, hoping he could see her words too. The
next day, she writes "I want to go home!" on the blackboard. New letters immediately appear beneath hers, one at a time,
all caps block letters, as though they were written by a child: "NO! STAY HERE AND PLAY WITH ME." Meanwhile multiple
murders make the trapped residents fear for their lives and long for a sense of law and order. Which is not at all what
they get when Viola Tackett kills the country's only law enforcement officer and takes over. Trapped is the third book
in Ninie Hammon's new series, Nowhere, USA, a riveting psychological thriller about the residents of a forgotten county
that inexplicably sinks through reality to find itself in the middle of Nowhere. Fans of Justified, Under The Dome, and
LOST will find themselves right at home in Nowhere, USA.
Ridin' For A Fall Ninie Hammon 2022-05-09 Family loyalties, deadly feuds, and international drug wars are brought to
life in Ninie Hammon’s new intergenerational tale inspired by the story of the Cornbread Mafia in rural Kentucky. The
year is 1978. Riley Hannacker is running the Cornbread Mafia and he has expanded it beyond anyone’s wildest dreams.
Teams of workers grow weed in eight states. The strains they produce have become the gold standard for marijuana. Some
of the seeds, like Righteous Weed, are worth kidnapping, dying, and murdering for. But their success has not gone
unnoticed. An FBI task force sets up an office in Bardstown, Kentucky, and Agent Bradigan has vowed to take the
Cornbread Mafia down. The FBI doesn’t know they’re walking into a buzz saw. Riley, Jessie Monaghan, and Willie Ray
Taggart tried to kill Jackson McClusky five years ago when they found out he’d fired a grenade into a bunker in Vietnam,
murdering and maiming their loved ones – but Jackson escaped. Now, he is back, determined to kill the three of them and
steal Righteous Weed seeds. He teams up with crime maven Mama Bert, who harbors her own dark, secret murder, and
together they use kidnapping and intimidation to get their hands on the seed. Meanwhile, the county prosecutor, Winona
McClusky, and Detective Booth Graham hatch a plot to trick Riley’s promiscuous wife Sherry Lynn into providing
information they can use to blackmail Riley for a million dollars, hoping to cash out before the Cornbread Mafia

collapses and takes everyone down with it. Will Agent Bradigan put Riley, Jessie, and Willie Ray behind bars without
getting caught in the crossfire? Will any of them survive long enough to see the inside of a prison? Or is the Cornbread
Mafia too powerful to defeat? Ridin’ For A Fall is the third book in Ninie Hammon’s new Cornbread Mafia series, a
fictional story inspired by the real Cornbread Mafia that sprang up in picturesque Marion County, Kentucky, and grew
into the largest illegal marijuana-growing operation in U.S. history.
Tumbleweed Christmas Ninie Hammon 2017-11-30 A shell-shocked veteran. A shattered child. A Christmas miracle. It’s
Christmas in 1953 on the dusty High Plains of West Texas. It was lonely enough out there before eleven-year-old Bonnie
McGrath lost her mother. Now she aches for her daddy’s return from Korea to fill the emptiness that’s been carved out of
her heart ever since Mama’s passing. But the father who left Muleshoe, Texas, three years before has come home as
somebody else. After nineteen months in a North Korean prisoner-of-war camp, Beau McGrath has lost the ability to love.
A New Mexican blizzard claims the county’s Christmas trees, and the loss is devastating. A symbol of all the good in
Bonnie’s life that has been taken away and is now gone forever. Beau must replace the trees, but his only solution takes
him even farther away from his daughter. Will the chasm between them grow wide enough that neither of them will ever be
able to cross it again?
Tit-bits from All the Most Interesting Books, Periodicals and Contributors in the World 1883
The Fault Ninie Hammon 2020-07-17 Sorceress of psychological suspense, Ninie Hammon, brings you the fourth book in The
Knowing Saga, a sprawling tale of spiritual warfare that spans a quarter of a century. If you crave sleep-with-thelights-on suspense coupled with characters so true they’ll feel like family, The Fault will open a world you won’t want
to believe is real. The happiest day of their lives turns into their worst nightmare... After defeating the prince of
demons -- a massive 50-foot tall efreet who they banished back to the depths of hell -- Jack and Becca are getting
married. But as their friends and family gather in Caverna County to celebrate, their dream of an idyllic wedding in the
woods is overrun by darkness. It’s cold, in July. The rainbow's stripes are colored all wrong. Plants and animals...
change. It's almost as if the laws of nature no longer apply. They thought they banished the hellish forces for good,
but the ancient evil has found a way back. Can Becca, Jack, and their rag-tag gang of all-too-human friends fight back
against the demonic forces threatening to destroy their town, and after that, the world? ????? "Ninie Hammon is a
wonderful author, creating supernatural scenarios that are completely believable. Her characters are alive, becoming
part of my own family." -- mj ????? "The Fault picks up right where The Reckoning left off. Had you by the throat again
all the way through. Can't put it down, but I did as I had to get some sleep. Ninie Hammon is my #1 favorite author, has
been since the very first book I bought 12/22/2015." -- AnnieOK ????? "There are some authors that tell an entertaining
story, and then there are others who blow you away. Ninie Hammon knows how to pull you into a world where each sentence
draws you closer to the edge of your seat. Her writing is comparable to another of my favorite authors – Stephen King.
As I do with his books, I feel the need to read every one she has ever written because I know I will fall in love with
them." -- BonsterBlack ????? "Ninie Hammon has, once again, created a masterpiece of a thriller. She has brought back
the characters we love from the first three books and again opened up their lives to the reader. I have read nearly
every book this brilliant author has created and each one has been breathtaking. I feel as if I dive right into the
pages and watch the story unfold. I highly recommend this book, this saga and every single book this author has given to
her readers." -- SharonB ????? "Gripped from the first SENTENCE! This book had me by the throat and wouldn’t let me go
until the last sentence. How does Ninie do it? For this book, I literally cooked & cleaned with 1 hand so I could keep
reading!" -- K. Koch If you enjoy a fast-paced, chills-filled story so gripping you’ll decide the dirty dishes aren’t
going anywhere and the car will survive one more day without an oil change, The Fault was written for you.
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